
• 

• 

• 

( ( 

Arms Division Minute No. 2A, 1958 

Tne Conunittee agreed that with the modifications out­
lined above, the gun should meet satisfactory acceptance. It ia 
understood however, that the sales forecast ia based on a list 
price of $44.95 and that the project being prepared for the Board 
of Directors is based on a selling price or $49.95. Since it 
will be necessary to obtain project approval by April l, if the 
January l, 1959 warehouse date is to be met. the committee re­
quea·ted that the following steps be taken immediately in the 
hope of preparing the project for submission to the .Board on 
March 7: 
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Reconcile the proposed selling prices. 

Obtain approval for the grip cap design . 
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